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Welcome Back! 
It was lovely to see you all last week – I 
honestly missed everyone.  I hope you had 
a lovely Christmas & New Year break. 
 
This year brings lots of new students to 
the classes so please make them feel 
welcome which I’m sure you all will. 
 
A timely reminder that we are fully air-
conditioned so if you are thinking of not 
coming due to the heat – please re-think 
your decision as it is lovely and cool in the 
building. 
 
Morning Tea  
At the end of Term 1 I am planning on 
holding a Fundraising Morning Tea for the 
Leukaemia Foundation.  Sadly, last year we 
lost one of our own students to this awful 
disease and we would like to honour her 
memory with a shared Morning Tea on the 
last 2 days of Term 1 (12th & 13th April). 
More info to come closer to the date. 

Shrove Tuesday – Hot Cross Bun Day! 
To acknowledge Shrove Tuesday, we will 
be having Hot Cross Buns instead of 
Pancakes on the 1st & 2nd March.  For a 
gold coin you will get yummy heated buns 
with “real” butter. 

Mothers Day 
This year the Community Classes will be 
selling Chrysanthemum’s for Mothers Day 
as part of our Fundraising Activities.  They 
will be available for purchase the first 
week of Term 2 (3rd & 4th May). 

Garage Sale 
The Church are having their annual Garage 
Sale on Saturday, 1st April.  This year we 
will be having Clothes, Homewares, Plants, 
Books, Sports gear, Tools, Cakes & a 
Sausage Sizzle.  If you would like to donate 
any goods, please see Jacqui in the office. 
 
Workshops 
We are in discussions about Workshops for 
Term 2.  At this stage we will be running a 
Saturday class on Clothing Alterations.  If 
you have any ideas or would like to attend 
a specific workshop, please see Jacqui. 
 
Continuing Learning 
Our Continuing Learning program starts up 
in March this year and will run every 
Thursday in March.  Please see the back of 
this Newsletter for program information. 
 
Have a good week everyone and keep 
cool. 
 
Jacqui  
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